
 
January Toddler Newsletter 

Good bye 2019! and Welcome 2020! 

We wish everyone a very happy New Year filled with good health, cheer and happiness. 

December was a very busy month full of fun and excitement. Thank you, parents for joining us and 

making our winter concert successful. Some of our themes for December were Pine trees, 

Mistletoe, Hanukah, Kwanza, and Christmas. The children were very excited to watch the ‘Skittle-

Rainbow’ science experiment. January will be equally as exciting as the month of December. We will 

focus on winter, winter animals, and hibernation. 

This Month 

Math: We will revise the numbers 1, 7 and 9.                                                                                                           

Language: We will focus on letters j, s, and x and the phonics.                                                                                              

Writing: We will continue working on Pincer Grip and tracing along dotted letters, numbers, curved 

lines, and metal insets.                                                                                                                                                                                     

Science: We will learn about Foaming, Fizzing, Melting Snowman Science Investigation.                       

Geography: We will continue to revise about the continents. 

Weekly Themes 

January: 2nd – 3rd  Theme: Candy Treats                                                                                                                          

January: 6th – 10th Theme: Snow                                                                                                                        

January:  14th – 17th Theme: Winter clothing                                                                                                              

January: 20th – 24th Theme:  Winter animals                                                                                                              

January: 27th  – 31st  Theme:  Hibernation 

Reminder 

January 15th: Martin Luther King Jr Birthday                                                                                                                        

 

Birthdays 

Aryan – 21st  

Shanvi – 22nd                                                                                                                                                                        



Clothing:  January, the coldest month of the year is here. Please check your child’s extra clothing and 
make sure it is weather appropriate. Also make sure that they have extra sweaters, gloves/mittens, hats 
and scarves at school. (All labeled with her/his name). 
 

 NOTE: Remember this is a NUT FREE School. Please refrain from sending in nuts (any kind of nuts) to 

school with your child, remember their safety comes first.  

Acknowledgement                                                                                                                                                        

We want to thank all of you for sharing your children with us this year. Please continue to help your 

child/children with lesson thought at school, as repetition is the key to success! “Repetition is the secret 

of perfection!” – Maria Montessori. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


